
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris Effiong <effiongcb@aol.com> 
To: effiongcb <effiongcb@aol.com> 
Sent: Sun, Oct 19, 2014 10:47 pm 
Subject: Reaching Out 
 
Ndima Ndito Ete; 
  
Attached is a letter to the Efik community in the United States with regards to the 
conflicts in our community. In the letter are suggested avenues for 
making/seeking peace with the individuals that were intentionally maligned in 
different ways over the past three years (July 2011- July 2014) of the conflict. 
  
Thank you all and God bless 
  
Long Live Efik Eburutu 
Long Live ENA-USA, Inc. 
  
Chief (Dr.) Chris B. Effiong, P.E. 
President 
The Efik National Association USA (ENA-USA), Inc.  
  
 	
  


